Sent: Saturday, July 12, 2008 9:22 AM
To: Perry, Michael
Subject: Thank You!

Good Morning Mr. Perry,

I consider myself lucky to have met you when I worked in the IndyMac CSD office in Scottsdale. I am currently working for Financial Freedom in the
Austin office.

I want to thank you for your e-mails & updates through the recent days regarding IndyMac’s position. The information you shared has been helpful making
sense of all the media output.

I wish the best to you and your family. Life has a way of leading us through many changes. I found that it is the strength and courage that is gained at these
times that keeps me trying harder to do my best.

Sincerely



